Welcome Back Shiwi Ts'ana Elementary!

The school year is beginning in a way that has never happened before. School begins at 8:00 am on August 10th, 2020. We will be teaching and learning virtually for the first 9 weeks of school, August 10th – October 9th.

We have a new Principal, Mr. Randall Houk and a new Assistant Principal, Mr. Jonathan Davis. They are working hard with our staff at Shiwi Ts'ana to ensure that all of the children in our school

will be able to continue learning this year and STAY SAFE, in spite of the challenges we are facing as a community.

Everyone is going to have to work together to create a caring, nurturing environment for virtual teaching and we know that the creative, resilient teachers, students, parents and staff of our school will make this a year to remember. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to work with your children this year!

Please join the principals for a series of grade-level Zoom meetings this weekend on Friday and Saturday afternoon. Look for an invite via email and text message.



Student Computers and Hotspots

Technology will be provided to all students in Zuni Public Schools for Virtual Learning. Families can pick up Chromebooks or iPads at their assigned time by grade-level. These will happen on the circle drive in front of the school at designated times within the coming week. Families will also be able to request a "hotspot" device for internet access if they do not already have adequate WiFi available at home. ONE HOTSPOT PER HOUSEHOLD will be distributed by request at technology pick up.

If you have not already heard from your child's teacher, then please reach out to our staff by phone or email.

Cecelia Eriacho: cecelia.eriacho@zpsd.org Kayla Lessarley: kayla.lesarlley@zpsd.org Georgette Quandelacy: georgette.guandelacy@zpsd.org

Main Office: (505) 782-4441 (505) 782-4442 (505) 782-4443 (505) 782-4444

Elahkwa,